Testimony for 1020, UGPTI — 68" Session Phil Murphy for the ND Soybean Growers Association

Chairman and Committee, Upper Great Plains is so trusted that the former director of DOT referred to
them as more or less the research arm of that agency. We have come to rely on their science, research,
findings and recommendations when attempting to move legislation supporting roads and bridges.
They are always a pleasure to work with and we hope you can support their budget fully. Thank you for
your consideration.



